
 

A New Beginning: MAS Boston & Salaam Foundation Merger Complete 

September 2025 

Dear Beloved Community, 

Alhamdulillah, we are excited to share wonderful news about the next phase of our journey 
together. A month ago, we announced that Salaam Foundation would be merging into MAS 
Boston—a powerful step towards building a dynamic, vibrant, and united Muslim community in 
the South Shore. 

Today, we are humbled and grateful to let you know that the merger is now complete. Our 
operations have officially come together, and we have secured  a new property that will serve as 
the home of the MAS Salaam Center in Braintree, MA. 

What This Means for Our Community 

The MAS Salaam Center will be a vibrant hub for: 

​ •​ Prayer and spiritual growth 

​ •​ Islamic learning and study circles 

​ •​ Youth development and leadership programs 

​ •​ Family-friendly community events and outreach initiatives​
 

​ •​ A welcoming space for neighbors to connect in faith and service​
 

 

Through this union, the heart of the Salaam Foundation lives on, strengthened by the 
organizational depth, decades of experience, and expansive vision of MAS Boston. Together, 
we are building something lasting and impactful for future generations. 

What’s Next 

In the coming weeks, you can look forward to: 

​ •​ Updates on the renovation and development of the new MAS Salaam Center 
property 

​ •​ Opportunities to get involved through volunteering, events, and programs 



​ •​ Continued community programming & gatherings to celebrate this milestone 
together 

One Website, One Family 

As part of our consolidation, we are also uniting our online presence. All information about MAS 
Boston and the new MAS Salaam Center will now be available on the MAS Boston website. 
This will be your single destination to stay connected, find program details, and learn about 
upcoming events. 

 

A Heartfelt Thank You 

This historic achievement would not have been possible without your prayers, generosity, and 
involvement. Your support has carried us to this moment, and we invite you to continue walking 
with us as we bring the MAS Salaam Center to life. 

May Allah (SWT) bless this new beginning, strengthen our unity, and make this center a source 
of guidance, joy, and service for generations to come. 

With gratitude and excitement, 

MAS Salaam Center Leadership 

⸻ 

 


